
Architectural Committee Report 
(As of 1.19.24) 
The Committee spent a large amount of time on the curb address 
project. It was easily the most amount of Committee time in 
GVTH5 history!  The Committee held an open meeting for 
approved paints and possible changes to colors. Also, the 
Committee developed preliminary approved paint colors for 
gutters, carport flooring, and sidewalks. The Committee also 
specified the type of concrete paint to be used. 


For 2024, the Committee will update the paint approval process 
and clarify the approved paint colors for GVTH5. The Committee 
will meet with attorney Shupe regarding approvals for painting 
and property improvements after the Rules and Regulations 
committee has submitted them for legal review.


